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Greetings; 

I am an active off road riding and racing enthusiast. I wish to express my opposition to the pending closures scheduled for the Las
Vegas District of the Bureau of Land Management in order to install solar panels. While i am all for alternative forms of energy i
strongly oppose the loss of public lands in order for the alternative energy sources to be used. Please reconsider these closures
carefully. Public lands available for off highway recreation are very limited in the Las Vegas District as it is. We can not afford to
lose any more available public land. If you must go forward with the closures, at least consider working with the Bureau of Land
Management to open other areas equivalent in area and miles of trails to the amount of land that will be taken in the closures. 

Thank You for your time 
Donnie Hansen 
Spring Creek, Nevada 
MRAN Member 


